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June 23, 1994 

Emile Stieffel 
Custom Catering 
4016 Red Cypress Dr. 
Harvey, La 70058 

Dear Emile: 

Thank you for your support of the Children's Miracle Network Telethon benefitting Chldren's 
Hospital. This year we raised over $593,000 for the healthcare needs of children in our 
community. 

The success of the telethon can be measured by the sun1 of its contributors. Your generous 
donation of food cooked during the telethon was again a long awaited treat for our hungry 
volunteers and staff. 

I have enclosed a candid picture of your cooking segment for your files. 
Thanks again for your support of Children's Hospital. 

Sincerely, 

Cathleen Randon 
Assistant Director of Public Affairs 
Telethon Coordinator 



June 10, 1994 

Emile Stieffel 
Custom Catering, Inc. 
4016 Red Cypress Drive 
Harvey, Louisiana 70058 

Dear Eniie: 

Thank you so much for your donation of the on-air breakfast, gift 
certificate for the fruitlcheese tray, and Taco Boats that helped 
us feed our wonderful volunteers during the Children's Miracle 
Network Telethon benefitting Children's Hospital. We had over 500 
volunteers working the telethon this year, some of them for the 
entire 21 112 hour period. We couldn't have done it without you!! 

Our total when we went off the air this year was over $593,000, 
which is more than 1993, and money continues to come in. Again, all 
of this money stays in New Orleans to help the children of our 
community and the entire Gulf South region. 

This thank you letter is on behalf of the Board of Trustees, the 
~dministration, the staff, the volunteers, and especially the 
thousands of patients who are served by the hospital. 

Once again, thanks for your support of Children's Hospital. You 
will be hearing from us soon about a Telethon Thank You party. We 
hope to get the chance to meet you and thank you in person. 

Sincerely, I /  
4 

Missie Arata 
Volunteer ~ctivities supervisor 

Mary Ann Gravois 
~ssistant Director of Volunteer Services 


